

# Republic of the Philippines

# Department of Environment and Natural Resources Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

Tel Nos. (632) 929-66-26/28; 929-6635/929-3618/929-4028 IP Phone Trunkline No. 988-3367 Website: http/www.denr.gov.ph/ E-mail: web@denrgov.ph



#### **MEMORANDUM**

TO

The Directors

Environmental Management Bureau

Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau

Policy and Planning Service

Legal Affairs Service

**FROM** 

The Assistant Secretary

Field Operations-Mindanao and Legislative Affairs

SUBJECT

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON THE SUBSTITUTE BILL

ON VIROLOGY INSTITUTE OF THE PHILIPPINES

DATE

12

12 March 2021

In reference to the letter dated 10 March 2021, received by this Office on 11 March 2021, from Rep. Angelina "Helen" D.L. Tan, MD, requesting comments/recommendations on the substitute bill on Virology Institute of the Philippines, may we reiterate our request for said comments/recommendations as per Memo dated 05 March, 2021

Kindly submit your comments and/or position paper in hard and soft copy at the Legislative Liaison Office at telephone number 8920-1761 and e-mail address *denrlegislative@yahoo.com* for consolidation. For clarifications and for confirmation of your attendance, please contact the Committee Secretariat at 0949980307 or 09178838183.

Thanks you and preferential action on the matter shall be appreciated.

JOANA. LAGUNDA, DIM, DPA

MEMO NO. 2021 - 230



### Office of the Secretary <osec@denr.gov.ph>

# VIP Position paper and inputs

1 message

House Committee on Health <committee.health@house.gov.ph> To: osec@denr.gov.ph

Wed, Mar 10, 2021 at 3:26 PM

09 March 2021

HON. ROY A. CIMATU

Secretary

**Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)** 

Dear Secretary Cimatu,

The Committee would like to express its gratitude for your agency's participation in today's Committee hearing on the substitute bill on the Virology Institute of the Philippines (VIP). Your valuable inputs are very much appreciated.

In this regard, the Committee earnestly requests again for your position and additional inputs for the substitute bill. With the VIP being a priority measure of this administration, the Committee would appreciate receiving your inputs on or before 11 March 2021.

For any clarification, please contact the Committee Secretariat, Mr. Erwin Lara at 0915-8730796, Ms. Sylvia Chico at 0926-0361345, or Ms. Diana Villordon at 0917-8087450 or at committee.health@house.gov.ph.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

HON. ANGELINA "Helen" D.L. TAN, M.D.

Chairperson

FOR THE HONORABLE CHAIRPERSON:

Erwin Vicman R. Lara

Committee Secretary

# CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.



# Republic of the Philippines HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES Quezon City COMMITTEE ON HEALTH

09 March 2021

HON. ROY A. CIMATU
Secretary
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)

# Dear Secretary Cimatu,

The Committee would like to express its gratitude for your agency's participation in today's Committee hearing on the substitute bill on the Virology Institute of the Philippines (VIP). Your valuable inputs are very much appreciated.

In this regard, the Committee earnestly requests again for your position and additional inputs for the substitute bill. With the VIP being a priority measure of this administration, the Committee would appreciate receiving your inputs on or before 11 March 2021.

For any clarification, please contact the Committee Secretariat, Mr. Erwin Lara at 0915-8730796, Ms. Sylvia Chico at 0926-0361345, or Ms. Diana Villordon at 0917-8087450 or at committee.health@house.gov.ph.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

HON. ANGELINA "Helen" D.L. TAN, M.D. Chairperson

FOR THE HONORABLE CHAIRPERSON:

Erwin Vicman R. Lara
Committee Secretary